
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 2/3/2012 8:13:15 AM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: CPUC visit Healy

Michelle,

Thanks for looking into the unplanned Healy Station visit. I am told that six folks arrived led by ALJ 
Koss (now of Risk Assessment?) -- see their business cards in the attached. They were very interested 
in the different valves, and impact of power outages and battery life on SCADA. They were also wanted 
to take pictures which our folks told them not to.

In the future, I hope we can coordinate this better so people onsite are not alarmed and so that we know 
these are not impersonators in secure areas. Would it help if we arranged a meeting with the Risk 
group so they know who to reach out to when they want to make a visit?

Thanks again, 
Shilpa
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